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2022 North Atlantic Hurricane Season- Be Prepared, Be Safe! 

Notice to: all vessel owners, masters and seafarers. 

 
 
 

The Anguilla Maritime Administration and Shipping Registry would like to encourage all 

vessel owners, masters and seafarers to: 

1. Listen to the local radio stations for marine weather updates before venturing out to 

sea.  

2. Be attentive to all weather updates and notices issued by the Department of Disaster 

Management via Facebook: Department of Disaster Management – Anguilla, and 

local radio stations when a storm is approaching. 

3. Take all precautionary measures to ensure that you are safe and your vessel is 

secured. 

4. Use credible sources for weather information and updates. 

5. Confirm weather updates posted or shared by individuals on social media, from a 

credible source.   

  

For your safety and the protection of your vessel(s), kindly put these actions into practice 

as the peak of the 2022 North Atlantic Hurricane Season approaches.   
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